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From: Sierra Club [information@sierraclub.org] on behalf of Michele Shimizu [simizu@konan-
wu.ac.jp]

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 2:25 AM
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: Protect our communities from radioactive waste!

 
Sep 23, 2013 
 
Allison McFarlane 
 
Dear McFarlane, 
 
I am concerned about how we store our most hazardous waste, the radioactive fuel rods from 
nuclear reactors. 
 
We should not license or re-license any reactor until it has been proven that we can 
successfully isolate this waste. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michele Shimizu 
32 Grove St 
Boston, MA 02114-3523 
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